
SEEN AN
ACCIDENT?
Let your Parish
Council know.

It is crucially important that the

Parish Council keep a record of

all traffic accidents which occur

within the parish. Having hard facts on file is often the only

way in which we can persuade the Highway Authorities that

consideration may need to be given, for example, to

reducing the speed limit on certain

roads to help prevent accidents from

happening in the future.

This is particularly important at known

accident hot-spots.

Please report any incident to the
Parish Clerk on 862927 or
clerk@speldhurstparishcouncil.gov.uk Working for the

whole community


